
 
  

 
 
April 20, 2018 
 

Attention Enterprise Payment System (EPS) Users: 
 
 

The network connectivity issue #3213468 that impacted access to the Enterprise Payment 
System (EPS) has been resolved and the system is available. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this matter has caused. 
 
  

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
  

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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